
❄PSPA Winter Dance/Social 2021❄
Good evening PSPA Parents,

Pine Springs Preparatory Academy is holding its FIRST Winter
Dance/Social for our Middle Grades students! There is no cost to attend!

The Winter Dance/Social will be held on December 10th from
6:00pm-8:00pm, and all PSPA middle school students (6-8) are welcome.
Attached is a permission slip which is also your ticket to the dance, and
students must have their signed ticket/permission slip to get into the
dance. The dance will be held in the PSPA Middle School Gym. Please

drop all students in the back of the school to enter the gym in the back.

Pick up will take place beginning at 8:00pm in the front of the school, just
like dismissal at the end of the day.  Be sure to have your car tags

displayed so we can dismiss students in an organized fashion.

The dress code for this dance is holiday/winter themed clothing following
all dress codes that are enforced during the school day. This dance will be
casual, not formal. Shoes should be rubber or foam soled shoes, so as to

not scratch up our new gym floors.

On the week leading up to the Dance we will have a Spirit week! All are
welcome to participate with PSPA appropriate outfits. The days go as
followed:

Monday 12/06: Pajama Day
Tuesday 12/07: Twin Day/Dynamic Duo Day
Wednesday 12/08: Wacky Wednesday
Thursday 12/09: Nerds vs Jocks Day
Friday 12/10: Ugly Sweater Day



Winter Dance Ticket/Permission Slip
❄ PSPA Winter Dance Ticket ❄

December 10, 2021                   6:00PM-8:00PM

By signing this ticket you are agreeing to the following rules:

● Follow the PSPA Core Values
● Remain in only the designated areas (No Hallway Roaming)

● Rubber or foam soled shoes only
● No guests of any kind are permitted

● No hats or head coverings
● Masks MUST be worn appropriately

BRING THIS WITH YOU TO ENTER THE GYM THAT EVENING

Student name: ______________________

Homeroom Teacher: ______________________

Student signature: ______________________

Parent signature: ______________________


